
 
 
 
 

Working together for a community based, non-profit child care system that is high quality, 
affordable, accessible, publicly funded and accountable. 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2015 
 
It’s been another active year for the Coalition of Child Care Advocates of BC so to celebrate at 
our AGM we’re pleased to offer updates on the $10aDay and Vote Child Care 2015 campaigns.  
Please join us: 
 

June 16th, 2015 at 5:30pm 
Tipper Restaurant 

2066 Kingsway, Vancouver 
Please RSVP to 604-515-5439 (1-866-965-8550) 

 
AGENDA 

Welcome and Introductions 
 
1. Approval of the Agenda 
 
2. Approval of the AGM Minutes of 2014 
 
3. Chairperson's Report 
 
4. Treasurer's Report 
 
5. Nomination Report* 
 
6. Adjournment 

Updates: 
$10aDay Child Care Plan for BC 

Federal Vote Child Care 2015 Campaign 
 

The remainder of the evening will be informal networking with delicious food available 
from Tipper 

We will also have for sale the important new book: Working Mothers and the Child Care 
Dilemma 

 
*The CCCABC is a volunteer led and directed organization, in which Board members work 
collectively to provide on-going leadership to BC's child care advocacy movement. Those 
interested in standing for the Board must be individual members in good standing and ready to:  

- take an active role in shaping a child care advocacy agenda for BC   
- actively support and promote the advocacy policies of the CCCABC  
- consistently attend monthly meetings 
- regularly participate in email discussions and decision-making.  
 

Should any member in good standing wish to let their name stand for election to the Board of 
Directors please contact 604-515-5439 (1-866-965-8550) or email info@cccabc.bc.ca prior to 
June 12th, 2015 
 


